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Next Week’s Program...

Patricia Griffith

A professor of music at
Kentucky State University,
B Patricia Griffith provides
@ instruction in all aspects of
¥l piano performance, pedagogy
and ensemble playing. She
holds degrees in piano perfor-
mance from Salem College
and Peabody Conservatory. In
1990 she attended a summer
program with professors from the Moscow
Conservatory. She is active as a performer of solo
recitals and ensemble collaborations, and has
appeared in recent years as soloist with the
Lexington Philharmonic Orchestra and the
Louisville Symphony Orchestra. Her first solo
CD was released in 2003.

Note - Next week’s meeting will be held at
the Kentucky History Center, Brown Forman
Room. Parking is available in the public lot
behind the History Center between Mero and
Clinton Streets and across the railroad tracks
from the building’s main entrance.

Opening Exerciser G s it Dave Steele
Greeiciia S uria i ... Larry Amett

Joyce Honaker
Marc1e Jefﬁeys

Welcome New Membe
Name: Josian “Joe” Passalacqua
Address: 101 Pinnacle Ct #74
Frankfort, KY 40601
Hm: 226-6817
Wk: 226-6500
Email: cptjoe32@aol.com
Classification: Law Firm

This Week’s Speaker...

The speaker for the day was attorney Bill Cull,
who spoke about recent happenings at the Grand
Theatre. He praised Rotarians for buying some of
the 170 seats that have been sold, and talked
about the incremental plan to move the Grand
forward. Contracts have been finalized for the
marquee to identify the theatre. On January 19,
programs were begun toward obtaining the cer-
tificate of occupancy. In a four-month period,
there have been 2665 paid admissions - 500 com-
ing to the Wizard of Oz alone. It will be an arts
and education center when completed, in addition
to showing movies. There have also been events
for legislators with Senators Williams, Kelly,
Carroll, and Clark attending. The legislature has
appropriated over $480,000, but $3 million more
is needed. The final schematic design will be
ready by July or August. We are looking forward
to a multipurpose visual and performing arts cen-
ter. They are in the process of acquiring the
Hendrick Building next door. A hole will be
knocked out between the buildings to make room
for dressing rooms. $2.5 million of the additional
amount needed will go to restoration, with the
balance going to acquire the building next door
and for other uses. $1.6 million has been invest-
ed so far, including funding from Farmers Bank
and from Renaissance grants. Although there is
still a long way to go, Bill expressed his appreci-
ation for the numerous volunteers who have
pitched in as well as the sponsorships. The Grand
is continuing to make progress and Bill reminded
us of the upcoming Taste of Frankfort event.

Guests and Visitors
Iye Maryama - Guest of Greg Fuchs
Donald Perry - Guest of Polly Green
Carl Fudge - Guest of Clay Hulette

HAPPY BIRTHDAY!

...to fellow Rotarians Chuck Dickinson,
Jonathan Mangin, Ed Speer and Jim Wolcott,
who celebrate their birthdays in June.

June program chair Richard aylor with
Bill Cull, President of Save the Grand
Theatre, Inc.

Monthly Program Chairs,
July 2006 - June 2007

Rosters for the monthly program chairs for the
new 2006-07 Rotary year are being compiled. All
members are invited to become a monthly pro-
gram chair. Please contact Jim Graves who con-
tinues as program chair, 859-266-8595.

Calendar of Important Events

(Committee Chairs should notify Paula
Rarden of upcoming meetings)

13th Annual Rotary Golf Scramble, Tuesday,
June 13, 2006 at Duckers’ Lake Golf Course.

The NEW Special Committee of the Rotary
Youth Fund will meet Wednesday June 14th at
1:00 PM immediately following Rotary.

Nominations for Rotary’s Ethyl McCray
Volunteer of the Year Award should be turned in
to Barry Holder immediately.

Rotary Board meeting Monday June 19 at the
Association of Independent Colleges and
Universities. Current and incoming Board mem-
bers should attend.

Rotary Day at the United Nations will be on
Saturday, November 4, at the UN Headquarters
in New York City. For more information, contact
Bill Miller.






